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ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & EMPLOYMENT SUB GROUP:  
 
Briefing Note to Neighbourhood Partnership – 25  October 2016  
 
The Economic Development and Employment Sub-Group last met on 2 November 
2016 and agreed to highlight to the next Neighbourhood Partnership  
 

 the need to ensure that concerted efforts had to be undertaken to secure the 

necessary funding for the new  school building: 

 the welcome news that the Business Incubator had secured funding to extend its 

future; 

 the refurbishment of Castlebrae Business Centre, and the range and progress of 

support provided through Employment & Skills, the Fort Kinnaird Recruitment 

Centre and other partners. 

  

The date of the next meeting of the P&C Economic Development & 
Employment sub group is  
 

 24 January 2016 at 2.00 pm in Castlebrae Business Centre 
 
 


